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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

September 3, 1976 

Dear Miller: 

Thank you for your recent letter, and it 
was great to see you in Vail. By the time 
this letter reaches you, our President Ford 
Committee leadership will be announced; 

· and I hope you will take the time to contact 
them directly and become actively involved 
in our state effort. I am confident that 
November 2nd will be a great day for the 
Republican Party with the active support 
of leaders like yourself. 

'With warmest personal regards, 

u 
~1; 

Mr. R. Miller Hicks f.$,/AJ_t...._h ~i-f!; 
R. Miller Hicks & Company UJ. 1 k-:1-' ~ __j, 
1011 West Eleventh Street JPL 1 M 7fl/&AJ 
Austin, Texas 78703 ;,{i-o ~~ _
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